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Technical Services and Water Licensing Audit Panel 
Invitation for Submissions 
The Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal (IPART) 
invites submissions from suitably qualified auditors, lead 
auditors, and area specialists, for appointment to the Technical 
Services and Water Licensing Audit Panel (the Panel). 
 
Private water utilities and IPART will draw on the Panel for 
audits associated with licensing of water industry infrastructure 
and services including the assessment of infrastructure plans, 
water quality plans, retail supply management plans, 
commissioning of new infrastructure and operational audits for 
regulatory and licence compliance monitoring.  IPART may also 
draw on the Panel to provide specialist industry advice to assist 
with its regulatory functions. 
 
The application form, including selection criteria, is available at 
http://www.ipart.nsw.gov.au/Home/Industries/Water/Private_Se
ctor_Licensing_WICA. Submissions from interested parties are 
due by 5pm on 17 May 2013.  Inquiries should be directed to 
Maria Morahan on (02) 9113 7752 or Mamata Titus on 
(02) 9113 7750 or ipart@ipart.nsw.gov.au. 

James P Cox, Chief Executive Officer and Full Time Member 
Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal 
PO Box Q290, QVB Post Office NSW 1230 
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